
There will be an informational meeting Monday January 6, 2025 at 7:00 PM at the Namakagon 
Town Hall, 23845 County Hwy M, for the public to give input/ideas on the proposed Walking 
/Biking Trail along Hwy M and other roads in the Town of Namakagon. If you cannot make the 
meeting please send your ideas, concerns, or questions to Jim Krueger at 
namsupervisor2@cheqnet.net. 
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